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Thank you for your continued support during these different and difficult times. 

 

Children at school continue to complete the same work as that which is set for home learning – we have seen and 

heard lots of pirates in some of our bubbles this week! 

 

With the publication of the latest Government guidance for schools for full opening published yesterday we are 

able to start working on our plans for the whole school being back in September; something we are all looking 

forward to. I will write to you again with detailed plans when these have been finalised. 

 

Staff Training Day Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

Please note that schooling – whether at home of school – will finish on Tuesday 21st July. The training day we had 

scheduled for May did not happen so we will be having this at the end of this academic year so that we can work 

on our preparations for September.                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                    Helen Comfort 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort                     

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 6th July 2020 
 

Monday 6th July – 6LB and 6JO to continue attending school in these pre-arranged bubbles.  
 
We will continue to read Skellig both in school and at home for those of you who managed to purchase your own 
copy. Maths will be revision of ratio. Our electricity project will continue in science.  
 
 
                                                               
 

 
 
                                               

 

The Week Ahead! 

 

Hello Class 6!  

We have been lucky enough to welcome more children into year 6 this week. Everyone seems to be settled into 

their bubbles and learning well. I have been very busy preparing bits and pieces for the yearbook. This is now 

almost complete. Please, if you haven’t done so already, send me your photo of yourself holding your name 

(coloured nicely on a piece of paper) and your ‘About Me’ section which can be found in last week’s home learning. 

Many of you have been asking about the hoodies. We have been awaiting delivery for some time now and they 

should be arriving at school ASAP. Those of you at home will be contacted as soon as they arrive. Thanks to those 

of you who have been continuing learning at home, I do love to see what you have been doing.           Miss Brett   

 

Message from the Class Teacher 

 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games 

https://nrich.maths.org/ 

https://www.mathematicsmastery.org/free-resources 

www.kahoot.it 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-6/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/zncsscw/year-6-and-p7-lessons 
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